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Our School Mission





Teacher Spotlight: Chelsie Bergera








I grew up in Payson, Utah and I am the oldest of 4 kids.  I have always loved being around children, so I decided to become a teacher.   I started teaching kindergarten in 2005.  I taught in Eagle Mt. for 2 years and then moved to Cherry Creek.   I met my cute husband Wes in 2005 and we were married in April 2008.   I have 2 super cute dogs named Ressie and Letty.  They are kind of naughty puppies, but I still love them to pieces.  I love spending time with my family, especially my cute niece and nephews.   I also love to read and learn new things everyday!!
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Did you know you can find us on the web? cherrycreek.nebo.edu & facebook.com/CherryCreekElementary
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April means end-of-year testing is upon us.  Cherry Creek students will begin testing the week of April 8th and will continue testing into the first part of May.  Please encourage your children to do their very best on these tests.  This is their chance to show what they have learned this school year.  If you know that your child is going to be absent during the testing window, please let the teacher know in advance so we can make accommodations.  As a side note-- Thank you to everyone that helped in getting the word out about kindergarten registration.  We had a very good turnout and look forward to welcoming a new group of Crocs in August.  I feel so blessed to be at such a great school.  Enjoy your Spring Break!  
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Our mission is to prepare students for life-long learning and responsible citizenship by uniting family, school and community to promote academic and character growth.                                                                                                                                             “Tomorrow’s Success Begins Today!”





  Mr. Duncan’s Message:








Book Exchange: We will be doing the book exchange once a month. Our next exchange is April 18th. It is located in the back of the art room. It is 10 cents to purchase a book. You can also bring a book to exchange with another. We are also accepting donations! There will be a box in the office for any donations. Please look for a flyer later this month with a permission slip to exchange the books. Our next exchange is March 21.  8:30-9:00, 11:30-12:00 and 3:00-4:00    “Read to your child and your child will read to you!”                   


Croc Walk Walk-A-Thon: Parents we would like to inform you about the upcoming school fundraiser, the "Croc Walk" walk-a-thon. It will take place on May 16. We need all the parent support we can get so please plan on attending and cheering on our "Croc Walkers".  More info will be sent home with your children in the near future.                  


Character  Corner: Cherry Creek Crocs have Character!  This month's focus in on Cooperation.  Below are some questions which will be discussed at school.  Parents are also encouraged to go over these questions at home:


Discuss this month’s theme (cooperation) and what the saying, “Many�hands make light work” means.


What does, “Two heads are better than one” mean?


What happens to people who don’t know how to cooperate with others at work? 


What can we do to show cooperation in the classroom? (the lunchroom?)
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Dates to Remember:                                                              April 1-5: Spring Break NO SCHOOL                                             April 9 : PTA Meeting                                                                         April 18 :Book Exchange                                                                        * Wacky Wednesdays Every Wednesday After School*
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